
Invitation for Sealed Bids 
 
 The Millard County Sheriff’s Office is requesting sealed bids for at least 5 trucks for patrol 
deployment.  
 
Preferred options and equipment: 
 

4-½ Ton and 1-¾ Ton, crew cab, truck, white in color 
Motor V8 or Turbo 6 engine performance with matching duty brakes 
10 ply tires (including spare) 
Bluetooth for hands free telephone operation 
AM/FM radio 
Remote Start 
Heated Mirrors/Rear defrost 
Brush/Deer guard chrome mounted 
NOT a bench seat 
Rubber floor mats 
Opening overhead console 
Trailer/Tow package 
Door post mounted spotlight capable 
30-gallon (or near) fuel tank 

 
Bids should include all fees and costs. 
 
The closing date and time is March 17, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. No bids will be received or accepted 
after this date and time. If mailed, the sealed bid must be sent to the Millard County Auditor’s 
Office at 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah, identifying itself as “SEALED BID (MCSO PATROL 
TRUCKS)” on the outside of the sealed envelope. If emailed, the sealed bid must be emailed to 
MillardBids@co.millard.ut.us which must contain a subject line of “SEALED BID (MCSO 
PATROL TRUCKS)”. Sealed bids will be opened during the regularly scheduled Millard County 
Commission Meeting on March 18, 2025, at 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The point of contact for the Millard County Sheriff’s Office will be Patrick Bennett. Tel: (435) 
743-5302. Email: pbennett@co.millard.ut.us.  
 
Millard County shall not be liable for any costs incurred in preparing or submitting bids. Millard 
County reserves the right to cancel the request for sealed bids. Millard County also serves the right 
to reject any and all bids.  
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